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UPCOMING EVENTS 
Thursdays: 6:30-9:00pm - Fibre Arts Night 

+ August 22
nd

 – Seniors Luncheon 

+ September 4
th

 – RCRC Monthly Meeting 

+ September 17
th

 – Weekly Euchre begins 

+ September 21
st
 – Festival of Small Halls 

+ October 2
nd

 – RCRC Monthly Meeting 

+ October 5
th

 – Apple Extravaganza 

+ October 22
nd

 – Municipal Election 

 

APPLE EXTRAVAGANZA 

PLEASE NOTE we have changed the date 

of our extravaganza to Friday, October 5
th

, 

2018. Sorry for the inconvenience. To place 

an order, call Muriel (613-735-0224). If your 

order is ready before October 5
th

 we will call 

you. Order forms: www.rankincentre.ca 

 

SENIORS LUNCHEONS 
The date for the next luncheon is August 

22
nd

 at 12 noon. We are still looking for 

someone to help organize these luncheons, if 

you would like to help please give Muriel a 

call (613-735-0224). 

 

FARMERS MARKET - GOLDEN LAKE 

We have a table at the market on August 12
th

 

and September 16
th

. If you have any extra 

produce or jams, pickles or baking that you 

would like to donate please call Muriel (613-

735-0224). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EUCHRE IS BACK 

We will be starting euchre again on Monday 

evenings. The start date is September 17th 

and every Monday after at 7:00pm. 

Everyone is welcome. Come and enjoy a 

game of cards and visit with friends and 

neighbours. 

FLOOR SHUFFLEBOARD 

We have become owners of the equipment to 

run floor shuffleboard in the fall. We would 

like to know who out there might be 

interested in playing so that we can set up a 

time. Please give us a call and let us know if 

you are interested in playing and if you 

would prefer; evenings or daytime. Call 613-

735-0224 or 613 639-4232. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FESTIVAL OF SMALL HALLS 

Friday, September 21
st
 , 2018, at 7:30pm 

Rankin will be host to “We Walk The Line - 

A Tribute to Johnny Cash”, performance part 

of the Festival of Small Halls. Tickets are 

$25 in advance and at the door. For tickets 

visit: www.ontariosmallhalls.com 

Tickets are also available at Square Timber 

Brewing Company on Woito Station Road. 

 

WINTER CARNIVAL 

It is time to be thinking about our annual 

carnival. If you would like to head this event 

please call 613-735-0224, or 613-639-4232. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

http://www.ontariosmallhalls.com/
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BOARDWALK GAMING 

Over the past year, our attendance at 

boardwalk gaming has raised approximately 

$13,000 for our Centre! This is an easy way 

to fundraise and I want to thank all who 

have helped. BUT Boardwalk Gaming limits 

the number of people we can train and we 

are at our maximum. The schedule runs 

from January 1
st
 to June 30

th
 and July 1

st
 to 

December  31
st
. At present our time slot is 

every second Sunday from 4-6 pm with two 

people working. There are enough trained so 

that IF everyone takes a turn, you would 

only have to work two shifts per year (a total 

of four hours). So please, when I contact you 

try to commit to one shift every six months 

so it is fair to all. 

 

Also if you take a shift and something arises 

to prevent your attendance please call 

Marlyn (613-735-5938) ASAP so I can 

arrange a replacement. We are penalized for 

no shows. 

 

We are looking for workers for the following: 

+ Aug. 12
th

 and 26
th

 (1 worker for each)  

+ September 23
rd

 (1 worker needed) 

+ October 7
th

 (2 workers needed) 

+ November 18
th

 (2 workers needed) 

+ December 2
nd

, 16
th

 and 30
th

 (2 for each) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SYMPATHY 

We extend our heartfelt sympathy to Terri 

Peever (Jack), & Paula Fitzpatrick on the 

death of their mother Irene Fitzpatrick on 

July 1
st
, 2018. Also to grandson Craig 

Thompson (Naomi) and great grandchildren, 

Jesse, Rielly and Ryder Thompson. May 

God keep you in his care. 

 

We also sent our condolences to Mervin 

Crigger, Judy Popkie, Maurice Crigger 

(Eldine), and Marion Schison (David) on the 

death of their mother Loretta Crigger on 

August 5
th

, 2018.  Also to all the 

grandchildren, great grandchildren and 

great-great grandchildren.  May your 

memories give you comfort and may God be 

your strength. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“LIKE” US ON FACEBOOK 

If you’re on Facebook, give our page a 

“like”. Our page can be found at: 

www.facebook.com/rankincentre 

 

TRAINING AND LEARNING CENTRE 

The Training and Learning Centre offers 

FREE lifelong learning for people over 19 

years of age. We offer computer skills and 

upgrading in writing, reading, math and 

other short courses; in a welcoming and 

friendly environment; free assessment of 

your skills; in-class and online learning 

programs; information about other programs 

and services; up-to-date computer 

equipment and software; financial support 

for travel to eligible students. Classes are 

available in Eganville, Pikwakanagan and 

Barry's Bay. For more information, please 

call The Training & Learning Centre (613-

628-1720) or visit our website 

www.trainingandlearningcentre.ca. 

 

 

http://www.facebook.com/rankincentre
http://www.trainingandlearningcentre.ca/


Tickets and Info
www.ontariosmallhalls.com   (613) 402-1425

We Walk the Line A Tribute to Johnny Cash
Friday September 21, 2018, 7:30 PM

Rankin Culture and Recreation Centre
$25 advance/more at the door


